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10/02/20 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
WORLD BOOK DAY 2020 
 
World Book Day, which takes place on Thursday 5th March, celebrates the joy and value of books and the art of 
reading. The worldwide events of the day are particularly aimed at children.  
 
Your child has been given a £1 World Book Day token. This can either be exchanged for one of the special £1 
World Book Day books, or it can be used towards the cost of any book priced at £2.99 or more. The token can 
be redeemed at most UK bookshops. To find your nearest bookshop visit:booksellers.org.uk/bookshopsearch 
 
On March 5th, your child may attend school dressed as his/her favourite book character. For this privilege the 
children will be asked to donate one pound and the money raised will be used towards helping to purchase new 
books for our school library.  
 
In support of this year’s World Book Day theme: “Reading Revolution”, we are asking children (from Monday 
2nd March to Friday 6th March) to bring in to school their favourite book so that they can share the story or an 
extract from the book with their class.  During the course of the week, the children will complete activities 
based around the quality text:  The Tin Forest by Helen Ward.    
 
The joys and benefits of reading are enormous and we, in school, hope to continue to encourage and enthuse 
your child with a love for reading that will last well beyond World Book Day.  
 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Mrs S Horton 
Headteacher 
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Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 


